
Happy Christmas READING! 

 What a Year!!! Where to begin? I have so missed my regular 

readers and Student Librarians but I have enjoyed many of the changes: 

• Weekly 5pm Zoom meetings with my Library Team. 

• Using Satchel.One to communicate with pupils across the School. 

• Sharing my Library with our Year 9s (improving my own education). 

• Lunch duty with Year 9s (yes really!) 

• Drinking coffee (and eating cake) with the Teaching Assistants in my 

‘bubble’. 

• Chatting with Mrs Leach whose hard work in our Library has saved 

me from drowning in a sea of new books.  Thank you! 

• Talking about books (and stuff) with members of our Staff Book 

Club. 

• Morning Registration ‘Library Roadshow’ book sessions with Year 7s.  

• Discovering (after 10 years) the School Layout when dropping off                   

Library books. 

• Learning how to use Zoom and Powerpoint. 

 As we go forward into 2021, I intend to make Click-and-Drop 

via Satchel.One a permanent part of my Library service.  I will also be 

continuing with our Library newsletter,  Librarian Zoom meetings and the 

‘Library Roadshow’.  I like to think that the new friendships I have found 

along the way will continue to blossom and members of staff will call into 

our Library - when passing - to say ‘hello’ when social distancing ends. 

 Thank you to everyone for your support - especially since March -and 

now all that is left to say is: 

Mrs Brett   
Library Co Ordinator                                    

News from Our School Library  



                                                                                                            

LIBRARY CLICK-AND-DROP SERVICE  
 Our School Library is currently operating as a Classroom for 

Year 9 ONLY but everyone still has access to our Library books.  We 

have an extensive range of fiction, non-fiction and reference     

titles and we are continuing to loan out Library books using our 

Click-and-Drop service.   

Loans, a recap:                                                                                             
Each pupil has their own library account and may borrow up to 

three books at a time (unlimited loans for the Christmas holiday).   

The loan period for Library books is three weeks (books borrowed 

before Christmas will be due back on 8th January 2021). 

Library books must be returned through the letterbox under our              

Library noticeboard (next door to  student support services). 

In these unprecedented times, fines will be waived on overdue 

books, providing they are returned in the condition in which they 

were borrowed. 

Click-and-Drop order form 
for ease of access, this is now stored in the L:drive  

Student Resources > #Library > Click-and-Drop NEW 



Need reading ideas?                                        
Please check out                                         

our School website:  

Pupils > Other > Library                           
or                                               

our Student Resources                            
#Library folder. 


